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Background and History   

 

Charlotte County, Florida has operated the Zemel Road Facility 
since July 1975. 

  

   

  

The disposal area encompasses 108 acres. It is encircled 
with a bentonite slurry wall. This wall is below ground and 
serves as a liner, providing enhanced environmental ground 
water protection. The Zemel Road Facility has disposal 
capacity within our 108 acres that is projected to last to the 
year 2026. Residents can extend the life of this facility by 
increasing their recycling participation. 

  

 
Our Location 



Zemel Road Landfill is located 12 
miles south of the City of Punta Gorda 
off of U.S. 41(Tamiami Trail). Turn 
right onto Zemel Road. 

Click Here For Map 

    

 
The Scalehouse at Zemel Road Landfill.  

 Hours of Operation are Monday through Friday 7:00 A.M. to 4:30 
P.M. Saturday from 7:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M.  

  
To Contact Us  

 
Phone: 941-764-4380 

Englewood: 697-4000 x4380 
Fax: 941-764-4399 

swr@charlottecountyfl.com 

Charlotte County Department of Environmental Services 
25550 Harbor View Road, Unit 2 

Port Charlotte, Florida 33980  


